
Best regards,
SMB Partner Conclave Team

Dear Partner, 

We missed you at the SMB Partner Conclave 2024 . Your presence would 
have greatly enriched our discussions and the overall experience. 

The event was a great success, filled with insightful sessions, networking 
opportunities, and celebrations. Here’s a glimpse of the event:

Thank you for your continued support. We hope to see you at future
Cisco events. 

SMB Partner 
Conclave 2024
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